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20/07/2023  09:50:212023/1873/P OBJ Geoffrey Reid We write to strenuously object to the planning application ref 2023/1873/P for 5 Conybeare NW3 3S.

My wife and I live at 14 Quickswood NW3 3SE, the adjoining house, and the proposed development will 

greatly diminish the light we receive in our living room, the kitchen dining area and our bedroom. Our courtyard 

is small and the upward extension of the adjoining property will loom over the space substantially reducing our 

enjoyment of the private external area available to us.

The proposal covers the entire second floor area and does not comply with the recently adopted Quickswood 

architects design protocols. 

We intend to pursue an action under rights to light legislation and we would ask that you consider this light 

reduction when the merits of the application are considered.
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